
 

 

 
     
    NOTICE 

To all Unitholders / Distributors of AmChina A-Shares, Global Dividend, Hong 
Kong Tech Index Fund and Robotech Fund (the “Funds” and individually 
known as the “Fund”) 

    RE: Revision to the Switching Policy 

 
Dear Valued Investors, 
 
We are pleased to announce that unit holders are now permitted to switch 
between classes of the Fund, provided the currency denomination remains the 
same as the class from which they are switching. 
 
This change takes effect immediately. We will issue a supplementary 
information memorandum for the respective Funds to reflect this change in due 
course. 
 
Should you require further information or clarification, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Customer Service at: 
 

          Tel: +603-2036 1800 / +603-2032 2888  
          Fax: +603-2031 5210  
          Email: enquiries@aminvest.com  
 
AmFunds Management Berhad 
1 October 2024 
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